
We would like to outline our disappointment that the Rudd Government, 

although certainly embracing the fact that there is a WORLD PROBLEM with 

CO2 emissions, has by its actions, indicated that the problem needs to be 

dealt with by the less affluent members of AUSTRALIAN society.  It is 

fortunate that these “working families” or AUSSIE BATTLERS are sufficiently 

concerned about the planet’s future to run with the challenge. 

 

Probably about 10% of the market in which we operate (those earning just 

over $100,000) are disqualified because of the means test, even though they 

are keen to install a solar grid system. 

 

From our point of view, and the planet’s point of view it was an unwise and 

unwelcome decision from such a “GREEN” government. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ian Hall 

Solar Xpress 
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